
Utility Billing Update for October

Utility Billing Update: If you paid your utility bill by phone in September, you may notice on the
bill you received this week that the payment was not reflected on your account. This is a new
payment platform for us, and we have discovered that we were not receiving the electronic
payment file along with the online payments that were already being imported to our system.
This issue has been resolved and all payments are now posted. You can confirm your balance
by calling 877-205-2091 or going to www.edmundsgovpay.com/beaufortnc and logging in with
your account number and PIN. We apologize for the confusion and concern this matter may
have caused.

https://www.beaufortnc.org/publicutilities/page/utility-billing-update-october
https://l.facebook.com/l.php?u=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.edmundsgovpay.com%2Fbeaufortnc%3Ffbclid%3DIwAR0scPPW_16sIvyYtcDEa_Xk0FrPNMvU8uR64uljmPoeFm5UhsWU4EkhcJQ&h=AT2x0Dv9swMzluG7ttijxu2iIbooDYicIeeuH5vB1QAZBMAzWqGQxXes77Afq3ekJ5VwoZyUwdj1Xhxjw8YQ-Aq4uzphY0tDj9P0Yz-MvADa_wJXMGHlHMU2oe7Gbp-xiDXl&__tn__=-UK-R&c%5B0%5D=AT2Qff77qjwd0VN07viHPRzc5CRO8DZ1IkB7pAQsQdzBMbggnLldWZT36qnrZgc6aBIu9kXa0FcBRJeaJ8CeyU7nyPfhvTgv9GFtNG0hkqhTicp0aDm2euvqA8AoAdnXFnzMpWodkXIknXs6AmaBWG8IPEoElXVPw4zuSQiP2uA-6foDjp4

